
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
 

PROJECT WORK 
 

Lincoln City is constructing improvements to the wastewater 
conveyance system near the Ester Lee Hotel. Phase 1 work includes the 
construction of a new force main from the bottom of Anchor Court, 
along 38th Street, and then southward along Highway 101. 
SEE ATTACHED CONSTRUCTION LOCATION MAP. 
 

 

 

Dwentz
Snapshot

Dwentz
Snapshot



ESTER LEE PUMP STATION CONSTRUCTION LOCATION MAP 

 

 


